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Prairie Creek All Season Road, CanZinc 
 
Re: Teleconference with Dehcho First Nations – October 2, 2017 
 
 
Dehcho First Nations called the Review Board to discuss the Report of Environmental 
Assessment. Dehcho First Nations asked questions of clarification and Review Board staff 
responded. Topics discussed are summarized as follows: 
 

• the Board’s Reasons for Decision and EIA process; 
• the implementation of measures, including timing and responsible authorities; 
• the regulatory process going forward; and, 
• individual measures, including: 

o the independent technical review panel (measure 5-1), 
o Aboriginal involvement in monitoring (measures 15-1 and 15-4), 
o traditional knowledge (measure 10-1), and 
o rare plants and assemblages (measure 11-1). 

 
 
Attendees 

Dehcho First Nations: Carrie Breneman, Allison de Pelham, Dahti Tsetso 

Review Board staff: Mark Cliff-Phillips, Alan Ehrlich, Catherine Fairbairn 

 
 
If you have any questions, contact EAO Catherine Fairbairn at 867-766-7054 or 
cfairbairn@reviewboard.ca. 


